
 
 
 

South Delta Minor Hockey Association is proud to be hosting the highly anticipated 
2nd Annual Ken Elmer Memorial Tournament (previously Party in Da House) from 
February 17-20, 2024. This tournament is for all recreational C divisions from U11 to 
U18 including the all-female Delta Stars teams. We are very excited to be hosting 19 
teams in this tournament this year. For more information, kindly visit our website 
https://www.southdeltahockey.com/ 
 

We would like to ask for your support through raffle Items. We welcome donations of 
any gift certificates, items, tickets, experiences, etc. for our raffle baskets and/or silent 
auction. This year our raffle baskets will also be accessible online, before and during the 
tournament, through “32 Auctions”, which will reach a larger pool of people and will 
give even better exposure to our donors. Other donor benefits include logos in 
tournament correspondence and social media. 

 

All artwork and/or logos in high resolution format can be sent to: Tracey Derrheim at 
sdmha@telus.net . 

Deadline is Friday, February 2nd, 2024. 
 
Thank you for your assistance in making the hockey tournament a success and a 
memorable experience for all of the participants! We greatly appreciate your support.   

 
Yours truly, 
Parent Volunteers of the Ken Elmer Memorial Tournament  
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